2000 dodge neon fog lights

Dodge Neon owners have reported 8 problems related to fog light switch under the exterior
lighting category. The most recently reported issues are listed below. Also please check out the
statistics and reliability analysis of Dodge Neon based on all problems reported for the Neon.
The contact owns a Dodge Neon. The contact stated that the high beam headlight switch failed,
which affected the fog lights. After performing research, the contact deduced that the wiring
harness was melted and needed to be replaced. The dealer was later contacted and advised that
he would have to bring the vehicle in for inspection. The contact repaired the vehicle by
replacing the high low beam mechanism, but did not replace the wiring harness. The
manufacturer was not contacted. The failure mileage was approximately , The current mileage
was approximately , The VIN was unavailable. See all problems of the Dodge Neon. Fog lights
not working. Dodge is aware of the problem but does not have a recall on it. A repair kit is
available, the description for which clearly indicates that Dodge is aware of the problem.
Research also reveals that the same repair kit is indicated for several other Chrysler products
exhibiting similar design deficiencies. The contact stated that the high beams, headlights and
fog lights did not work properly. The switch was replaced, but failed again approximately one
month later. There was an opened and closed investigation ea for the failure. The failure mileage
was 80, Recently I was driving my Dodge Neon sxt going to drop my kids off at my parents
house. When I dropped them off my headlights and fog lights were working fine. After dropping
them off I got back into my car and started it and went to turn my headlights and fog lights back
on only to find that they didn't work! I have checked the fuses, the light bulbs and I even
checked the switch and they all looked great and from what I can tell the wiring looks good. I
belong to a Neon club on the internet and there are others having the same problem. I checked
on the internet for a recall on the 03' Neon and I found one for the exterior lighting but when I
called the dealership they said that my car wasn't affected by the recall and I would have to pay
to get the car fixed. A car this new should not be having problems like this I can understand
some general maintenance sure but not both headlights and fog lights not working at the same
time. My high beams work if I hold them on but if I let go of the switch they turn off. Car was ok
for a little while. The fog light multifunction switch in my Dodge Neon was malfunctioning and
the fog lights were turning on without being turned on. The fog lights no longer work and there
have been no more incidences of smoke. Nothing has been done yet to rectify this, but the
dealership will be contacted shortly. We found no obvious recalls for this for this vehicle. Car
Problems. Fog Light Switch problem of the Dodge Neon 1. Fog Light Switch problem of the
Dodge Neon 2. Fog Light Switch problem of the Dodge Neon 3. Fog Light Switch problem of the
Dodge Neon 4. Fog Light Switch problem of the Dodge Neon 5. Fog Light Switch problem of the
Dodge Neon 6. Fog Light Switch problem of the Dodge Neon 7. Fog Light Switch problem of the
Dodge Neon 8. Problem Category Number of Problems Headlights problems Headlights
problems. Headlight Switch problems. Tail Light problems. Exterior Lighting problems. Turn
Signal problems. Brake Light problems. Turn Signal Switch problems. Fog Lights problems.
Lake Ford helped make these videos. The video above shows how to change the fog light bulb
in your Dodge Neon. Not all models have fog lights - for many Dodges, it depends on your trim
level Base or whether the fog light option was ordered when your Neon was manufactured. Fog
lights are typically in the front bumper, below the headlight cluster and are helpful in poor
visibility. If one fog light is burnt out on your Neon, we recommend changing both bulbs
because the working bulb will be dimmer than the one you replaced and will likely burn out
soon anyway. When you change the foglight on your Neon, be careful not touch the glass part
of the bulb with your fingers which causes the bulb to burn out earlier. Hans Angermeier has
produced over , videos showing drivers how to fix things on their cars. He has broad expertise
on basic repair procedures covering the majority of cars on the road. The best way to fix leaking
hoses is to replace them, but if you don't have time, a stop leak product might work for you. Did
you know that the sun wears out wiper blades faster than rain? Replace your blades twice a
year. On many cars, the high beam bulb runs at reduced power during the day - check 'em and
change 'em! Car companies often use the same engines in different cars. They also slightly alter
the styling and sell the same car by two different names amongst other tricks to help offset
development costs. Our system selects the most applicable video for your car based, in part, on
these characteristics. The video displayed may not look exactly like your car, but may be
relevant enough for you to get a good idea how to do it. Getting Started - Prepare for the repair.
Share on. Full list of part and tools. Author Hans Angermeier has produced over , videos
showing drivers how to fix things on their cars. Proper jumpstart procedure. Learning how to
jump your car before you need to is an excellent idea. Fix leaky hoses. Replace your wiper
blades. Replace brights. See all videos for the Dodge Neon. We have a massive and growing
video library, but we don't have everything Skip to main content of results for " dodge neon
headlights". Skip to main search results. Eligible for Free Shipping. Customer Review. From Our

Brands. Packaging Option. International Shipping. More vehicle information needed We need
more information for your Dodge Neon to verify products fit. Amazon's Choice for dodge neon
headlights. Get it as soon as Sat, Feb Lowest price in 30 days. FREE Shipping. Get it Mon, Mar 1
- Thu, Mar 4. Limited time deal. Only 5 left in stock - order soon. Need help? Visit the help
section or contact us. Go back to filtering menu. There's a problem loading this menu right now.
Learn more about Amazon Prime. Get free delivery with Amazon Prime. Back to top. Get to
Know Us. Amazon Payment Products. English Choose a language for shopping. Amazon Music
Stream millions of songs. Amazon Advertising Find, attract, and engage customers. Amazon
Drive Cloud storage from Amazon. Alexa Actionable Analytics for the Web. Sell on Amazon
Start a Selling Account. AmazonGlobal Ship Orders Internationally. Amazon Rapids Fun stories
for kids on the go. ComiXology Thousands of Digital Comics. DPReview Digital Photography.
East Dane Designer Men's Fashion. Shopbop Designer Fashion Brands. Deals and
Shenanigans. Ring Smart Home Security Systems. Amazon Subscription Boxes Top
subscription boxes â€” right to your door. PillPack Pharmacy Simplified. Amazon Renewed
Like-new products you can trust. Amazon Second Chance Pass it on, trade it in, give it a second
life. JavaScript seems to be disabled in your browser. For the best experience on our site, be
sure to turn on Javascript in your browser. Modern Foglights. Whether you're matching the
headlights, replacing worn-out standard bulbs, or just adding some style, this is one of the
easiest and most effective upgrades you can make for the overall lighting setup on the Neon. All
Diode Dynamics LED lighting is rated with accurate, measured lumen figures, not calculations
or guesses. We test the true output in-house, and provide you the real numbers to compare. For
fog light bulbs, the options we offer are for cosmetic upgrade only, to provide a cool white LED
apperance on your Neon. We do not offer any bulb options in that will upgrade the output of the
factory bulbs. Colors that match. Most of us have seen lighting setups with random shades of
white that don't quite match. At Diode Dynamics, we operate an integrating sphere, which is a
piece of lab equipment used to analyze exact color spectrum of the LED bulbs we produce. By
testing each batch of products, we can ensure that all bulbs will match in color, to avoid various
tints of white. These bulbs will match any other upgrades you may have from Diode Dynamics,
for factory-style uniformity and a clean appearance. Diode Dynamics LEDs are built with
constant-current inductive circuitry, along with transient suppression. They are tested by our
engineering team with a device that replicates years of voltage spikes, like the ones generated
each time the alternator starts and stops on your Neon. While more expensive than simple
bulbs, this allows Diode Dynamics LEDs to last for years, with no flickering or failure. After over
a decade in business, Diode Dynamics is one of the most trusted names in automotive LED
lighting. We directly assemble and engineer our own products in the United States, allowing for
higher quality and performance, with the newest and brightest LED technology. Whether it's a
Dodge or anything else, we pride ourselves in offering only the best possible LED solutions.
Please contact us if you'd like to discuss your lighting project! Find an error on this page?
Please let us know! Installation Guide: Click to download. If you experience any defect with a
product, we will do some quick troubleshooting, and if necessary, provide a replacement. There
is no need to wait for a return and repair process. Click here to learn more. All domestic U.
Shipping costs are calculated at checkout, based on order size. Delivery usually takes just days.
You will receive updates from our site when your order is shipped, along with a unique
shipment number to ensure that your order is correctly accounted for. This allows you to easily
reply to us if you have any concerns. Have a question about your shipment? Just like any other
question you might have, simply send us an email and our trained lighting and shipping experts
will reply, usually the same day. Or, give us a call during normal business hours. We ship to
almost everywhere in the world using USPS shipping services, along with your country's postal
service. Rates are calculated at checkout to ensure fair pricing. Please note that the shipping
time can vary widely, based on your countries mail service and border policies. Shipments are
marked with the value of your purchase price. International customers are responsible for any
tariffs or customs fees that may be associated with their shipment. Please check your country's
laws and regulations before your purchase. Shipping will be domestic U. To see exact shipping
rates, please view your options at checkout. We also offer UPS service to Canada. You can
check the shipping cost at checkout, as it will be calculated based on your cart. As we use only
standard mail, our customers normally do not incur any type of import fees, customs fees, or
tariffs for smaller shipments. However, this cannot be guaranteed, and any fees are the
responsibility of the buyer. Please contact us if you have any concerns. Skip to the end of the
images gallery. Skip to the beginning of the images gallery. Add to Cart. Not sure if your vehicle
needs them? Click here. Qty -. This product plugs in directly, without modification to existing
wires. This product carries a 3 Year Replacement Warranty. See below for details. Features
Direct replacement for Dodge Neon fog light bulbs Modern LED style, with long life Plug and

play, no modification with factory bulb size Cosmetic upgrade only - will not increase output.
Overview Modern Foglights. Chrome support cover for clean appearance. Molded connector
with sturdy terminals. What's Included Quantity: Two 2. Return Policy: day Return with no
restocking fee. Fitment Bulb Size: Specifications Operating Voltage: V. Installation Installation
Guide: Click to download. Shipping Domestic U. Shipping All domestic U. International Shipping
We ship to almost everywhere in the world using USPS shipping services, along with your
country's postal service. Customs Fees for International Shipping Shipments are marked with
the value of your purchase price. Part Numbers. Be the first to ask a question about this
product. Ask a New Question Hide the Form. Length: 0 of Add Question. Go to Checkout. We've
Made a Site Update. Refresh to the latest version. Retrieve quote. Track order. Sign In or Crea
land rover forum usa
2007 ford explorer engine
pontiac fiero store
te Account. Every Purchase Supports. Texas Relief Efforts. Select your vehicle. Dodge Neon
Fog Light. Select your vehicle year. Refine by:. Fog Light part. Quantity Sold. Shop Dodge Neon
Fog Light. Showing 1 - 7 of 7 results. Sort by:. Part Number: D Vehicle Info Required to
Guarantee Fit. Core Charge. Add to cart. Part Number: DQ. Page 1 of 1 Showing 1 - 7 of 7
results. Aug 16, Fog light. Great quality, perfect fit and reasonable price. Purchased on Aug 02,
Jun 11, Best purchase. It's my third purchase to this company, and can trust because the good
quality and competitive price products. Purchased on Apr 08, Excellent Product. For a
reasonable price this was an excellent replacement part. It fits and looks exactly like the factory
original. It even included the bulb. Purchased on Dec 03, Show More. Helpful Automotive
Resources. Contact Us. Phone Number Shop with Confidence. All Rights Reserved. Terms of
Use. Privacy Policy. California Supply Chain Disclosure. Accessibility Statement.

